
   Guidelines For Reopening 
 

As we gather again for worship, especially showing consideration and love for other worshipers, we 
have established the following 8 guidelines as minimum protocols to be implemented by the 
Dwelling. These are consistent with the CDC Guidelines and the Govenor’s Office Recommendations 
concerning best practices to reopen houses of worship.  

1. Social Distancing: In seating and moving within the building you are encouraged 
to maintain at least 6’ between individuals unless they reside together.     

2. Additional Worship Service: We will monitor building capacity and will 
consider adding an additional service to maintain appropriate social distancing 
practices when required. 

3. Hand Sanitizer: You are encouraged to use the hand sanitizer stations which are 
available throughout the building.          

4. Masks: Participants are encouraged to wear a mask, either your own or one 
provided by the church. 

5. Sanitation: Seating will be disinfected prior to the worship service and other 
common touch surfaces will be wiped as required throughout the gathering 
times.  

6. On-line worship: At-risk individuals and anyone demonstrating symptoms are 
strongly encouraged not to attend in person but to worship with us on-line. We 
will continue to live stream our service so that we can all worship together even 
if we are unable or uncomfortable to gather physically. 

7. Hand Contact: For the time being refreshments will not be served and offering will 
be taken via a touchless drop station.  

8.  Little Dwellers: We will not be offering the Little Dwellers program upon initial 
resumption of worship services. Children will remain with their families 
throughout the service with elements of the service focused on them.     


